
 

 
May 28, 2020 

 

 

Re: Positive Case of Covid-19 

 

Dear Families & Friends,  

 

We Little Sisters are providing the Residents the best care possible despite these trying 

circumstances of Covid-19. The care of our Residents is our first priority. We have taken a very 

proactive position and are following all CDC and Minnesota Dept. of Health Guidelines.  

 

At this time we have 1 staff member with a positive case of Covid-19. All those who had been in 

contact with this employee have been notified and the individual is in isolation at this time. We 

have notified public health officials as required and are following procedures recommended by 

the Centers for Disease Control & Prevention. We are continuing with our strict precautions 

throughout the Home. 

 

I know that all this information can cause much anxiety, fear and many unknowns, but please 

know we continue to follow MN Dept. of Health and CDC guidelines. We continue with social 

distancing, proper hand washing and self-isolating of anyone showing any signs or symptoms of 

Covid-19. Any Resident or staff member who exhibits any type of symptom related to Covid-19 

are referred for an immediate assessment. 

 

While we have been in contact with many of you, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have 

any questions or concerns. Please know you and your families are remembered in our daily 

prayers for your health and safety. 

 

 

Sincerely in Christ, 

Sr. Theresa Louisa 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

 

 

 

 


